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Holy Angels Regional Catholic School 
Patchogue, NY   631-475-0422 
Jeannine Stewart, Principal  

Phone: (631) 732-3131 

Parish Office  
Monday through Thursday ~ 9:00 am – 5:00 pm  

Friday ~ 9:00 am to 1:00 pm 

Fax (631) 732 - 8827 

www.saintmargaret.com 
81 COLLEGE ROAD  SELDEN  NY 11784-2813 

Celebration of the Eucharist 

Weekday: (Mon through Fri) 9:00am  

Saturday: 5:00pm,  

Sunday - 8:00am,10:00am & 12 noon 

Confessions:   

Saturday - 4:00-4:45 PM in the Church 

or by appointment. 

September 4, 2022 



 Time, Talent & Treasure 
Stewardship Thought for the Week 

Pillar of Service: Living Stewardship : 

Make a habit out of saying “Jesus, I trust in you”,  
when times are difficult. Trust in Him to help you  

carry your cross.     

PARISH MEMBERSHIP: We welcome all new parishioners! We 
ask them to register at the Parish Center and encourage the use of 
weekly envelopes. If you are moving, please notify the office. 
 

MARRIAGES: Couples should make arrangements in person at least 
one year in advance for required interview. At least one of the parties 
must live within the parish boundaries or be a registered member of 
the parish. Please call the Parish Center for an appointment. No dates 
will be set over the telephone. 

BAPTISMS: Ideally, prospective parents should call the Parish Center 
before the expected birth to discuss the arrangements for your baptism. 
The ceremony is held the 1st and 3rd Sunday of the month.  

FAITH FORMATION OFFICE ~ Parish Center:  
Monday - Thursday: 9:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m.; Or call for appointment - 
x131. 

PARISH OUTREACH MINISTRY ~ Parish Center:  
Tues., Thurs. ~ 10 am –1 pm.  Or call for appointment -  x119. 

Readings for Next Sunday 

Twenty Fourth Sunday  in Ordinary Time 

First Reading…….....Ex 32: 7-11, 13-14 

Second Reading……...........1 Tm1:12-17 

Gospel……….....Lk 15: 1-32 or 15:1-10 

 

Masses for the Week 
Monday - September 5th 

Frank DeStefano 

Tuesday - September 6th 

Bill Bugala & Erin Considine 

Wednesday - September 7th 

Angela Fesler 

Thursday - September 8th
 

Albert, Marion, Joseph & Joanne 
Pietrozziello 

Friday - September 9th
 

 

Saturday - September 10th
 

 

Sunday - September 11th 

8 am 
Luigi, Natalie, Elisa, & Giovanni  

Assalone 
Charles Kick 

10 am 

Saint Margaret’s Parishioners 
12 pm 

Norman Gottfried 
Jason McCloud 

Family members, please resubmit names for those who 
are ill. We will list them for 4 weeks, and then remove 
them unless told otherwise. Please note-due to privacy 

issues, we can include names given by the individual or a 
health care proxy only. Thank you. 

For all our parishioners suffering 
from chronic illness, as well as  

Patricia Fiscina       Marilyn Vacchio 
Kathy Micheli         John Roucoulet 
Logan Baar         Joseph Dulovic 
Joseph Laria          Terri Persina 
Estelle Beauchamp     Alyssa Baisch 
Eppie Larke         Jillian Brown 
Virginia Butler       Robert J. Heege 
Eric Cohen         Kathleen Weiss 
Lorraine Vogel        Steven Vacchio 
Laura Durant      Joseph De Aguiar 
Sal Restivo        Robert Valletta 
Joseph Kiely        Sharon Klyn 
Warne Family      Michael C. Liotta 
Anne Logan        Christine Mc Cusker 
Dominic Percoco       Gina Rosenberg 
Laura Positano      De Santis Family 
Patricia Wowk       Natasha Roucoulet 
James Reynolds Jr.     John Reynolds 
Scott Spencer         Ray Klyn
      Margaret Jung 

Babies Aubrey & Greyson 
Marie & Tony Caruana 
Veronica Sheridan-Cox 

Wendiann & Nicholas Alfieri 
James & Catherine Reynolds 

Jennifer, John & Olivia Rose Altieri 
Christina Muller & Baby 

Sacrificial Giving 
Thank you to all who so generously give to the support of our parish. 
You are returning to God what God has so generously given to you. 

 

2022 Mail #Env. Mail Stewardship Mass #Env. Mass Stewardship Total 

July 3 72 $4,992 161 $8,367 $13,359 
July 10 92 $6,967 167 $6,283 $13,250 
July 17 20 $3,760 171 $6,617  $10,377 
July 24 45 $2,520 164 $5,976  $ 8,496 
July 31 23 $3,781 165 $6,125  $ 9,906 
August 7 48 $6,612 172 $7,493  $14,105 
August 14 85 $5,613 160 $5,738  $11,351 
August 21 42 $3,170 164 $5,812  $ 8,982 
August 28 47 $2,734 175 $6,846  $9,580 
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St. Margaret’s  
Bereavement Ministry 

“Who we have once enjoyed and deeply loved, we can never 
lose, for all that we love deeply becomes  

a part of us.”  ~  Helen Keller 

You need not travel this journey alone… 
If you are 4 to 6 months or more past the loss of your loved 

one, consider joining with others who are on the same  
pilgrimage to hope, acceptance and a new life.  

Meetings will be held in the Parish Center beginning on  
Thursday, September 22nd with a choice of either an  

11 am or 2 pm session.  

For more information please contact Barbara Gottfried at  
(631) 698-6053, prior to this date.   

Catholic University of America Collection  
Next weekend, the diocese will be taking up the National Collection 
for The Catholic University of America. Catholic University is a 
national research university with over 5,700 undergraduate and 
graduate students in more than 250 academic programs in the heart 
of Washington, D.C. By giving to the collection, you are supporting 
both future Catholic leaders, religious and lay, who are being 
formed by an exceptional, Faith-inspired education and the Univer-
sity’s various research and training initiatives that support dioceses 
and parishes in responding to the most pressing needs of their faith-
ful. The Catholic Project - an initiative that brings together cler-
gy and laity to address the challenges that the Catholic Church faces 
in the U.S. contributing education, formation, research, events, and 
media, a master’s program in Ecclesial Administration and Manage-
ment, and a credentialing program that prepares recent graduates to 
serve as campus ministers are a few examples how the University is 
serving the Church and nation. Please give generously. Support the 
collection at: futurecatholicleaders.igivecatholictogether.org. 

Tomorrow, we mark Labor Day. While we are getting ready to finish up vacations, return to school and end temporary sched-
ules, I take this opportunity to summarize a few important pastoral matters for which I ask your cooperation and support going 
forward. 

The Eucharistic Revival: Back in June, the Church in the United States initiated a three-year period of focus on the Holy  
Eucharist. Let me say first that this revival is urgently needed. For a long time now, Mass attendance has been falling – to such 
an extent now only about 10% of Catholics go to church weekly. The reasons for this are numerous and over the course of the 
next three years, there will be opportunities to address these factors which have caused fewer and fewer Catholics to worship 
regularly and share in the grace-filled celebration of the Lord’s Paschal Mystery. For we must start with the fact that we are in a 
lot of trouble, and we must do something about the precipitous decline we are in. This is not just one pastor saying this but all 
the Bishops of our Church in all fifty states.  

We need to call Catholics back to the active practice of their faith, we need to reassure Catholics who are wavering in their 
faith and begin to re-build a culture of church-going. We are going to set about doing this with preaching on the Mass, catech-
esis on the Mass and Eucharistic Adoration. On the last point, Eucharistic Adoration, we have already been doing this at  
various intervals since the autumn of last year. This will continue in our parochial schedule, and as always, we ask you to par-
ticipate when you are able. 

The preaching on the Mass will occur on the fourth weekend every month. The catechesis will be offered in our fall faith 
enrichment evenings. Please follow announcements in the weekly bulletin for more information. 

Faith Formation: Also known as Religious Education, it too will reflect the Eucharistic orientation which we are making a 
priority in our parish now. To accomplish this important goal, we are asking our parents to attend with their children on Sunday 
mornings brief catechetical sessions called Twenty Minutes with the Director/Pastor before the 10:00 AM Mass. To love the 
Eucharist, we must be at it. We cannot love what we do not know. 

More will be said on this topic as we move along. For now, I will only say that Sunday is the Lord’s Day and we mark the re-
newal of ourselves – body, soul and spirit – with an immersion in the salvific act of Jesus’ dying and rising for our eternal life. 

 

Faith Enrichment Evenings:  Five of them will be offered on Monday nights starting later this month and continuing in  
October. These sessions are intended primarily for catechists who are working with the children enrolled in our program of reli-
gious instruction. We want to assist our catechists in their apostolate, but the offerings are open to all parishioners who want 
to learn more about their faith. Again, see the weekly bulletin for more details. 

Not related per se to the Eucharistic Revival we are undertaking but still related to the Mass are the training sessions for new 
Altar Servers which commence on Tuesday, September 13th and will continue into October (five sessions – all of them begin-
ning at 5:00 PM). 

Evening of Recollection: Right around the corner is the annual Evening of Recollection for lectors and extraordinary ministers 
of Holy Communion. It starts in church on Wednesday night, the 7th of September, at 7:00 PM. Following the Holy Hour 
in the church, there will be a meeting in the parish center. It will be concluded by 9:00 PM. 

Msgr. Batule 
Pastor 
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      ------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

   Please make checks payable to Catholic Ministries Appeal. 

     Parish _____________________________________________    Total Pledge:  $_______ 

 

     Name _____________________________________________  Down payment:   $_______ 

 

     Address__________________________________ 

 

     City, State, Zip: _________________________________________________________ 

 

     Phone: ________________________ Signature: _____________________________Date:_________ 

Dear Friends: 

The Diocese of Rockville Centre has an extraordinary history of providing help and support to hundreds of thousands of people 
every year. More than forty unique programs and ministries receive funding because of generous parishioners like you – who 
make a gift each year to the Catholic Ministries Appeal. These programs help us to live our faith, as well as improve the lives 
of our neighbors. I pray that I can count on you to make a gift once again this year.  

 

The Appeal helps our diocesan community feed the hungry, educate our children, provide adequate shelter for senior citizens 
and disadvantaged families, address the spiritual needs of people from many diverse ethnic backgrounds, and support the needs 

within each parish. It is truly a Long Island effort that allows us to come together As One Family in Mission. 
 

Your gifts to the Catholic Ministries Appeal help to build a community of Faith by supporting the 
education of our seminarians as they prepare to  

become priests in our diocese. Meet Seminarian Hurley Mendez.   

“As a seminarian, my call is to mold my heart to the heart of Jesus Christ, the Good Shepherd, who gave His life for his sheep. 
To be a seminarian is to be a friend of Christ and follow His Footsteps, carry on what He began, and spread it in every place, 
always, and to the entire world.” 

It is only through your generous support, that we will be able to serve all of God’s people here on Long Island. 
 

Sincerely in Christ, 

 

 

Most Reverend John O. Barres 
Bishop of Rockville Centre 

“I feel very blessed to be able to answer my call in the Diocese of Rockville Center. The CMA has supported me by 

providing the necessary resources to access formation programs where I can receive the knowledge and skills to ex-

perience and encounter Christ and serve and support the needs of our Diocese. I thank all those who join this noble 

campaign because they help not only in the formation of seminarians but also in programs that support the most 

vulnerable, giving fruits of charity and love, and thus, promote the mission of saving all the People of God.” 
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Altar Servers Training 

Training will begin on Tuesday, September 13th 
and will continue into October (five sessions – 
all of them beginning at 5:00 PM). 

From the Pastor’s Desk 
If you are an adult who has considered becoming a Catholic or know of an adult who wants to become a Catholic, please 
keep in mind that we accept candidates for conversion. The traditional starting time for those who are interested in becoming a 
Catholic is the early autumn as the school years opens. 

Let us know of your interest by calling the parish center at your earliest convenience. 

 

Adult Catholics who never celebrated the Sacrament of Confirmation and wish to do so are asked to notify us. A few 
months ago, we had a group of adult Catholics celebrate the Sacrament of Confirmation on the Solemnity of Pentecost  
(June 5th).  

We plan on doing the same for 2023. Following Easter in the next calendar year, the group will begin meeting to receive  
catechesis. 

Kindly advise us if you want to join us. Please call on the phone or come in person to the parish center. 

 

Registration ~ September 2022 
Please mail or drop off your registration at the Parish Center for placement. 

Are you new to the Parish? You may email Jackie at jmirenda@saintmargaret.com or x131 with 
any concerns or questions. 

 

Catechists Needed! 
Who will share the Faith with our youngest parishioners?  

We have youngsters in need of a Catechist. Help prepare our youth for the future by sharing your Faith 
with them once a month. Contact the Faith Formation Office for information at 631-732-3131 x131 or 

jmirenda@saintmargaret.com 

Faith Formation ORIENTATION DATES 
   LEVEL 1 – Monday, Sept. 12 at 6:00 pm           LEVEL 6—Wednesday, Sept. 14 at 6:30 pm 
   LEVEL 2 – Monday, Sept. 19 at 6:00 pm           LEVEL 7—Thursday, Sept. 15 at 6:30 pm 
   LEVEL 3 - Tuesday, Sept. 13 at 6:00 pm            LEVEL 8—Thursday, Sept. 8 at 6:30 pm 
   LEVEL 4 & 5 —Tuesday, Sept. 20 at 6:00 pm 

Filipino Mass 

St. Margaret of Scotland Church 

Come join to sing and praise! 

Sunday, September 11th  

Rosary ~ 2:00 pm 
Mass ~ 2:30 pm 

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 
For your personal adoration and prayers. 

First Thursdays 

Oct. 6th,  Nov. 3rd,  Dec. 1st 

3:00 - 6:00 pm in the Church 

 

The Parish Center will be closed on  
Monday, September 5

th
  

for Labor Day. 
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You Can Help Heal Your Marriage!  
 

Do you feel alone? Are you frustrated or angry with each other? 
Do you argue or have you just stopped talking to each other? 

Does talking about it only make it worse? 
 

Retrouvaille helps couples through difficult times in their marriages. This program has helped thousands of couples worldwide 
experiencing ALL TYPES of marital difficulties. For confidential information about the Retrouvaille program, or to register for 
the upcoming weekend-NOVEMBER 4th- 6th, please call 1-800-470-2230 and you will be connected directly  

and confidentially to a couple from Long Island/Metro Retrouvaille who can help.  ~  website www.helpourmarriage.org. 
Couples of all faiths, or no faith, are encouraged to attend. No one is turned away for lack of funds. 

Food Pantry Needs 
PLEASE bring all donations to the front door of the Parish Center during office hours or 

bring to the box in the rear of the Church. 

We are in need of: Rice Meals,  Instant Potatoes,  Gravy Packets,  White Bread, 
Jars of Juice,  Hearty Soups,  Crackers,  Shelf Stable Milk, Laundry Detergent  

A very special THANK YOU to all!  

This 33-Day Preparation for Total Consecration accord-
ing to St. Louis Marie de Montfort is a personal devotion 
in which one prepares spiritually to become consecrated to 

Jesus through Mary. Participants spend 33 days prior to 
the Consecration preparing interiorly using brief spiritual 

readings, prayer, and reflection. 

Weekly preparation classes are being offered by Regina Cordi-
um Praesidium/Legion of Mary, using guided videos from  

Fr. Hugh Gillespie, SMM. This 5-week series will be held at 
the Montfort Spiritual Center in Bay Shore at 7pm beginning 

Sept. 4th. There is a $20 supply fee.  
For info or to register, call Lori at 631-678-6258. 

A Celebration of  

Saint Padre Pio 
Franciscan Friars of the Atonement  

in Garrison NY  

                    will be hosting a celebration on  

Saturday, Sept. 24th ~ 9:00 AM to 3:00 PM 
Mass in Italian at 11:00 am in Our Lady of Atonement 
Chapel followed by the Blessing of our new statue of  

St. Padre Pio. 

There is time to explore the grounds, Stations of the Cross, 
and light candles. 

Picnic grounds and tables available for your food or use 
our food trucks. Religious store on site. 

For info email Deacon Tom Rich at 
trich@atonementfriars.org 

October Bloomin’ 4 Good Program 
Each month, the Stop & Shop Bloomin’ 4 Good Program selects an nonprofit organization local to each 

store to benefit from the sale of specially marked $10.99 Bloomin' 4 Good bouquets. 
 

For the month of October 2022, St. Margaret of Scotland Food Pantry is the selected  
organization...so, plant some seeds and support the Food Pantry!   

Get excited to purchase some gorgeous bouquets at STOP & SHOP ~  
425 Portion Rd. in Lake Ronkonkoma. 

http://www.retrouvaille.org

